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Ken Hershman

ErQin e (330 AU Gty Stoudt@ling edily
To: "Ken Hershman™ <hershman@iup.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2004 9:46 AM

Subject: RE: Minor curriculum change proposal

The Mathematics Department supports the title and number change for the
PHYS 242 Optics course.

Gary Stoudt, Chairperson
Mathematics Department

----- Original Message-----

From: Ken Hershman [mailto:hershman@iup.edu]

Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2004 9:21 AM

To: gsstoudt@iup.edu; Andrew C. Browe; Ruiess Ramsey; Dr. Carl Luciano;

Jim Wolfe
o A walaeda N Vina'aaee KaryP ereRIral.:
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Subject: Minor curriculum change proposal

Gary, Andy, Ruiess, Carl, Jim,

The Physics Department is prOposmg to renumber PHYS 242 Optics as a
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Ken Hershman

From: “Jim Wolfe" <jlwolfe@iup.edu>
To: “Ken Hershman" <hershman@iup.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2004 10:53 AM

Subject: Re: Minor curriculum change proposal

Ken,

The Computer Science Department is happy to support the course number

.‘I:‘i‘! g:rnm,’m:_&:;w trahename DEHYS 348 Wah dr vat rna_ﬂsm*ér_

T T Wolls —

Chairperson, Computer Science







